
June 4th, 1924.

i

Walter H. Klrchner, Esq 
Box 864,
Vancouver, B.

• *

C.

Dear Mr. Klrohner:-

I have Been Interested in reading 
Dr. Clark's preface to your book on the Canadian War 
debt, and it is.a great pleasure to realize that 
anything I may have said has been of help to others 
in consideration of the tremendously important 
problems which are still before us.

I shall be very pleased to read 
"Who Pays the Canadian War Debt"? as soon as I 
receive the copy which you so kindly have promised me.

Yours faithfully.
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